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Overview 
Staff support for the Council on Linkages Between Academia and Public Health Practice 
(Council) is provided by the Public Health Foundation (PHF). Currently, the Council is staffed by 
a Director and Project Manager, and PHF is seeking a Project Assistant to join the Council 
team. Recruiting is actively underway, and applications are welcome from candidates with a 
wide array of backgrounds who are interested in beginning a career in public health. The 
complete position description is included in the meeting materials. 
 

http://www.phf.org/AboutUs/Pages/Project_Assistant_COL.aspx

